
12/23/2022 

 

Dear Parents of Yellow Door : 

 

We had a great time hearing Christmas songs throughout the week such as Jingle Bells, Must Be Santa , 

Santa Claus Is Coming To Town, Winter Wonderland, El Burrito Sabanero and Las Campanas de Belen. 

We hope you like the picture and picture frame projects they especially made for you. 

 

We are grateful and happy for the upcoming winter break but we will surely miss our little munchkins. 

We wish you a Merry Christmas. We hope you will have a great time with your family. 

Thank you for your gifts and good wishes. 

Happy Holidays Love      

 

Mrs. Yanet, Mrs. Yeysleydy, and Ashley 


